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RE: THE LONGHILL BURN EVENT ON EASTMOUNT PLAYING FIELDS, SATURDAY 15 JULY 2017
We are writing to inform you of an event taking place on Eastmount Playing Fields during the week of 10 July 2017. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Longhill Burn is an animated bonfire specially created for Longhill by outdoor arts company, And Now:. The show brings the Longhill community together in a celebration of the place with participatory performance from members of the community. The Longhill Burn is part of the Land of Green Ginger project. 
HOW WILL THE EVENT AFFECT ME?
From Friday 7 July our team will be building and installing the show set on Eastmount Playing Fields. 
There will be low-key pop-up activities taking place in and around Longhill in the week of 10 July, where residents will be invited to find out more about the project. There will be low level acoustic music and performance as part of these activities, which will take place as detailed below:
Monday 10 July, 4-7pm, Cam Grove
Wednesday 12 July, 4-7pm, Weaver Grove
Thursday 13 July, 4-7pm, Limerick Close
Rehearsals will be taking place on Eastmount Playing Fields on the evening of Friday 14 July, which will include some amplified sound testing. These tests will take place throughout the evening, and will finish no later than 10:00pm. 
There will also be sound checks throughout the days on Thursday 13 – Saturday 15 July. These will be kept to a minimum. 
The live show takes place on Saturday 15 July from 9:30pm until 10:30pm and is made up of amplified sound, and a bonfire with low level pyrotechnic effects. It is a free event that all are welcome to attend. The Playing Fields will be clear by 11:00pm.  
The event is being advertised locally to Longhill. Anyone travelling to the event is advised to do so by public transport. Parking for non-residents on the estate will be discouraged. 
The Fields will be open to public as usual during the day throughout the week, with all work taking place within a contained site. 
We trust the information supplied here clearly explains the activity that will be taking place in Longhill and this should cause minimal disturbance to residents on the estate. 
Should you have any queries or require further information please contact us at: theteam@hull2017.co.uk 
For more information about The Longhill Burn, please visit www.greenginger.org 
Yours Sincerely

The Team
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